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THERMTROL EXPANDS SALES REPRESENTATION

North Canton, OH, April 9, 2015—- Thermtrol Corporation, an international world-class manufacturer of
wire harnesses and thermal controls, has added two additional manufactures representative firms to
their existing reps and internal sales force. Thermtrol now has representation from The Hofstetter
Company who is supporting Thermtrol with technical expertise for customers in Western Pennsylvania,
Ohio, Indiana, Kentucky and West Virginia. SouthBridge Corporation has also been recently added by
Thermtrol for comprehensive support in the South East Region - including Tennessee, Mississippi,
Alabama, Georgia, Florida and the Carolinas.

“The continued Company growth of Thermtrol has prompted the need for more localized support,”
explains Jim Kuch, Vice President of Sales and Marketing. “The decision to further add to the sales team
is an important aspect of ensuring Thermtrol remains the benchmark supplier of choice for both existing
and future customers”.

Please contact Thermtrol with any questions or opportunities via email sales@thermtrol.com.
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